
September 1, 2022   

Announcement 

Hiring Event on October 7, 2022, from 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. at 110 South McArthur 

Street in Macomb, IL  61455. 

The McDonough County Sheriff’s Office is accepting applications for the position 

of Deputy Sheriff.  Minimum qualifications include, but are not limited to the 

following:  U.S. Citizen, 21 years of age by the date of hire, must have a high 

school diploma or equivalent, must have 60 semester hours from an accredited 

academic institution.  The applicant must be a resident of McDonough County 

within 6 months of the date of hire.  The successful applicant must pass a physical 

test consisting of minimum physical standards set by the Police Training Institute, 

pass a background check, complete an oral interview, and pass a written test.  

This is a full-time position and currently starting salary is $51,772.00, after one 

year salary would be $55,771.00.  McDonough County offers benefits including 

medical, dental, and vision insurance as well as paid sick leave, holidays, vacation, 

and IMRF SLEP retirement. 

Apply in person at the McDonough County Sheriff’s Office, 110 S. McArthur Street 

in Macomb, IL on Friday, October 7, 2022, from 1 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  All applicants 

will be interviewed that day, the last interview will be at 4 p.m.   Please show up 

with a completed application and a resume.  Applications can be picked up at the 

McDonough County Sheriff’s Office prior to October 7th.  McDonough County is an 

Equal Opportunity Employer. 

Sheriff Nicholas M. Petitgout 


